
ASCO Participates in Health Professions Week

ASCO was among 19 organizations that collaborated to create an inaugural Health Professions Week
(HPW) Sept. 26-30, 2016. The free week-long event provided more than 4,000 high school students,
college students, counselors and advisors with interactive opportunities to explore health-related
education programs and careers. HPW included an online treasure hunt, on-campus events and two
virtual fairs.

Discussions are under way for Health Professions Week 2017. For more information about HPW, e-mail
Paige Pence, ASCO’s Director of Student and Residency Affairs.
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